All for One , One for All 

A festive Béarn and Gascony dinner - to support Pau, Pat and Hilton

If you have been appropriately attentive to recent issues of the HRTC newsletter, you are then fully aware of the club's new “Tennis Regional Dinner Series” (no trademark or patent pending). The first of this hopefully long and successful series was held at the club on the Saturday of the winter solstice week end. 

Dark and cold outside. Bright, happy and warm inside. 44 souls, stomachs and thirsty throats around a single long table, superbly set by DAD. White linen and stylish touches of colour with happy bunches of lavender. Then dark red Côte du Rhône bottles. Rather mobile and short-lived. 4 mad cooks with their little aprons on, Pat and Hilton pushing dishes out to an appreciative crowd.

So... 

The menu? See full details further below. 

Pat and Hilton? We managed to raise XXX$ to support their travel to represent Australia against the UK then the US, and will be following their progress.

And what about Pau? 

We hopefully managed to raise some interest in learning more about Pau's efforts to restore their real tennis court and about the local region, its food and wine. To receive a copy of the little sheet of information about the court in Pau and pointers to information about the region, email Barry at the Club, or Antoine at antoine.guichard@terroir.st. 
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What the club in Pau, the Jeu de Paume de Navarre, needs the most at the moment is help with convincing their city council that, yes, there are real tennis players around the world, and that yes, some of them will come visit Pau and play – if there is a court. 

And what better message than keen interest from Hobart - the furthest of all clubs.

So what can you do?

· Consider visiting Pau on your next trip to Europe and between good food and wine, play some tennis – the court is currently open most Sundays. Note that we are starting to play with the idea of a little Pau vs Hobart tournament over in Pau around September 2010.  

· Consider becoming a member of the club in Pau – the annual membership fee is €35, or about 60 of our dollars. If you are interested, email Barry or Antoine, and we can organise a batch of membership applications in the coming months. 

M E N U

Pousse Rapière & amuse-gueules

A Tasmanian version of the traditional Armagnac-based Gascon apéritif served with hors d'oeuvres 

--/--

Garbure Béarnaise

A vegetable and pork based soup, just like your grandmother would make if she was from the Béarn

--/--

Gigot de Sept Heures
ses lentilles façon Le Puy et son assortissement de Légumes

Leg of lamb slow cooked for seven hours, Puy-style lentils, 
onions in red wine, roasted red peppers and eggplant in tomato sauce

--/--

Méli-Mélo de Laitues et sa Vinaigrette

Mesclun mix salad and vinaigrette dressing

--/--

Trio de Fromages de Tasmanie: Chèvre de Bothwell, 
Vache de King Island façon Brie, Tom de Bruny Island;

et son assortiment de pains de Jackman et McRoss

Tasmanian cheese: Bothwell goat cheese, Brie-style King Island cow cheese, tomme-style Tom from the Bruny Island Cheese Company and assortment of breads from Jackman and McRoss

--/--

Croustade aux Pommes et Pruneaux

Flaky apple and prune tart

